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January 2024 
Newsletter
Every Minute Counts!

Dates to Remember
01/08: Students Return To In Person Learning
01/11: Special Education Progress Reports Sent Home
01/12: Virtual Learning Day For Students
01/15: Martin Luther King Day (No School)
01/16: Quarter 2 Report Cards Sent Home
01/22: PAEC Meeting @ 5:00 pm
01/29: 100 Days of School Week Long Celebration
02/09: Parent-Teacher Conferences (No School)

School Hours 
Drop off time starts at 7:20 a.m. in front 

of the school
 

Morning recess bell rings at 7:50 a.m.
Breakfast is served in the classroom  

7:50-8:10 a.m. 
Instruction begins promptly at 8:15 a.m.

 1st grade lunch- 11:00-11:40
2nd grade lunch  11:4012:20
3rd grade lunch 12:20-1:00

No check outs after 2:40 p.m
Dismissal bell rings at 3:05 p.m.

Monday’s Dismissal Time is 
1:05 p.m.

No check outs after 12:40 p.m.

PAEC NEWS

Next PAEC Meeting will be January 22nd 
at 5:00 p.m. in the cafeteria.

Attendance Incentives

Central Primary  recognizes and celebrates 
student’s good attendance. Below are two 
school incentives to encourage better 
attendance.

1. Classes with perfect attendance all 
day (no late arrivals and no early 
checkouts) will receive a prize the 
following day.

2. “Thank you for being in school!” 
random attendance checks.  All 
students who are in school during 
the random check will receive a prize.



We want to inform you about the essential role of Chromebooks in your child's daily learning activities at our 
technology centers, especially during testing sessions. These devices are crucial for accessing educational 
materials and assessments that contribute to your child's academic growth.

To enhance their learning experience, we require students to have a pair of headphones for individual use with the 
Chromebooks. Headphones play a significant role in ensuring a focused and distraction-free learning environment 
for your child and their peers.  Each classroom provides a pair of school issued headphones.  Parents may opt to 
send headphones for their child to use instead of the school headphones.

We understand that accidents can occur, leading to headphone damage. In line with our school policy, we have a 
replacement fee of $5.00 for damaged headphones. This fee helps cover the costs associated with maintaining 
and replacing essential equipment to ensure the continued availability of technology resources for all students. 

While we recognize that accidents are unavoidable, we kindly request that replacement fees be paid promptly if 
your child damages the school-issued headphones. This will enable us to maintain a well-equipped and conducive 
learning environment for all students.

Thank you!

Parenting Tips To Support Your Student’s Educational Experience

It's not uncommon for children to express reluctance or resistance when it comes to going to school. As a parent, 
there are several strategies you can employ to help address this issue and create a positive attitude toward school. 
Here are some parenting tips to consider:

Open Communication:
● Talk to your child openly about their feelings and concerns regarding school. Create a safe space for them to 

express themselves without fear of judgment.
Establish a Routine:

● Create a consistent daily routine that includes designated times for homework, relaxation, and sleep. 
Predictability can help alleviate anxiety and make the school experience more manageable.

Positive Reinforcement:
● Encourage and praise your child for their achievements, both big and small. Celebrate successes to boost 

their confidence and motivation to go to school.
Participate in School Activities:

● Attend school events, parent-teacher conferences, and other activities to show your child that you are 
actively involved and interested in their school life.

Remember that each child is unique, and the reasons for school reluctance may vary. By approaching the situation 
with empathy, understanding, and proactive strategies, you can help create a positive school experience for your 
child.



Virtual Learning 
for

Friday, January 12th

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Friday, January 12, 2024 will be a professional training day for Bloomfield Staff. 
Students will have a virtual learning day. There will be no in-person learning on that 
day.  

Below is the schedule Central Primary will be following for virtual learning on that 
day. Teachers will send home student Chromebooks on Thursday, January 11th.  
Students who may not have a Chromebook due to opting out of the 1:1 Device 
program will be given paper based assignments to complete and returned on January 
16th. 

Your child’s teacher will have your child prepped and ready to go for this virtual 
learning day.  

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher.  Contact information 
can be found on our school website. www.bsin.k12.nm.us 

http://www.bsin.k12.nm.us

